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Martin, Ed, EMNRD

From: Chris Christensen [cchristensen@tectonenergy.com]
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2006 10:30 AM

To: Martin, Ed, EMNRD
Co: rejohnson @cybermesa.com; 'Bill Birks'; john a griffin’; ‘Carol Coleman Straub’;, "Anthony E.
Martinez’

Subject: Well Names In Bernalillo County

Ed,

Thank you for informing us of the NMOCD’s systems issue with our current well naming convention in Bernaliilo
County. To document our previously agreed to solution, Tecton Energy proposes the following revised wall
naming convention: Pﬂo{l

AP1# 30-001-20014 303019

From:; Westland Development Corp Barbara Page Well# 20-1 To: Westland Development Corp
Barbara Page Well # 201

API# 30-001-20015 303017

From: Westland Development Corp Barbara Page Well# 28-1 To: Westiand Deveiopment Corp
Barbara Page Weli# 281

API# 30-001-20007 21103

From: Westland Development Corp Barbara Page Well # 21-1 To: Westiand Developmerit Corp

Barbara Page Well # 211

Please make these changes in the NMOCD system.

Thank you for your assistance and understanding in this matter.
Chris Christensen

VP — Operations & Engineering

Tecton Energy, LLC
QGRIDH 240497
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